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 Friday 24th November 2023 3.45pm – 6.30pm 
 

Tickets to our Elf Workshops will be for sale from Tuesday 17th October 7pm at 
www.pta-events.co.uk/gigmillhsa 

Very Limited tickets available. £3.50 per child 
 

Elf workshop will include making reindeer food with our elves and a present. The workshops will take 
place in groups of 20 children and will last approximately 20 minutes. 

 
Please be aware that the Christmas Fayre is always really busy – particularly between 3.45-4.15 so if 
you are able to come later please do. Due to the amount of space in the school corridors pushchairs 

will not be allowed when going around the fayre. 
 

There will be a donation bucket on entrance to the fayre. The fayre is a cash only event.  YOU DO 
NOT NEED A TICKET TO ATTEND THE FAYRE. TICKETS ARE TO TAKE PART IN GROUP ELF 

WORKSHOP. 

 
 
 
 

Collection Details 

 
In preparation for your Christmas Fayre, here are the collection details. We will be collecting at both 
Broadway and Heath Farm Road entrances between 8.30 and 9.00 am on the dates below. Please 

give as generously as you are able; the more we have, the more money we can raise for our children! 
 

Wednesday 22nd November: FUNNY SOCKS DAY! 

 

Wear Odd Socks or Christmas socks and bring in any soft toys that you have that could be used as 
prizes on our soft toy tombola. Please make sure the soft toys are clean and have lots of cuddles left in 
them for children to win. Also bring in your Lucky Jars! (Decorated jars filled with a surprise for a child 

such as pre-packaged sweets or small toys.)  Please do not use strong smelling jars (e.g. curry paste.) 
Jars must be checked so please ensure they can be opened easily by the HSA. 
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Thursday 23rd November: CHRISTMAS HAIR OR CHRISTMAS HAT DAY! 
 

Style your hair mad or wear a super hat and bring in plenty of good quality general fantastic Tombola 
prizes for you and your friends to win! Bring in a multi-pack of chocolate too if you can (like a 4 pack of 

Wispa bars). 
 

Friday 24th November: WEAR SOMETHING CHRISTMASSY! 
 

Wear something ‘Christmassy’ – like a Christmas jumper and bring in lots of bottles and any 
homemade produce for Tombola prizes and homemade produce stall. 

 
Craft and Enterprise 

 
This year the fayre will have all the usual, favourite stalls and activities.  We are also 
having a craft and enterprise section where tables will be available to hire at a cost of 

£25 each.   
If you are interested in hiring a table, please email us at ‘hsagigmill@gmail.com’ or 
drop a note into the school office before 5th November with your name, type of 

crafts/goods that will be sold and your telephone number in an envelope marked HSA.   
 

Tables will be limited on a first come first serve basis, so be quick! 
 

 
 

Support from parents and teachers is always very much appreciated. If you would like to help in 
anyway, please complete the form below and return to the school. Alternatively, contact us on 

‘hsagigmill@gmail.com’ for more information with no obligation.  
Every little bit helps. 

 
Thank you! 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
FAO Gig Mill HSA - I would like to volunteer at the Christmas Fayre 2023 

□ Setting up on 24th Nov □ Helping on a stall on 24th Nov 

□ Clearing away after the event on 24th Nov □ Helping with collecting at the gates on the 

dates given in the letter 

□ Helping with refreshments on 24th Nov at 

fayre 

 

Other noted below: 

 

Name: Childs Name & Class: 

Phone: Email: 

 


